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New Mexico 0il Conservation Division
P. 0. Box 2088
Santa Fe, New Mexico 87504-2088

ATTENTION: Mr. David R. Catanach

Re: Brown AEI No. 1
1910' FNL & 527" FEL
Sec. 26, T.16S., R.37E.
Lea County, New Mexico

Gentlemen:

Yates Petroleum Corporation recently requested administrative approval
to convert the referenced well to water disposal service by N.M.0.C.D.
Form C-108 dated June 15, 1987.

To complete the application requirements enclosed is a copy of an
"Affidavit of Publication" by Hobbs Daily News-Sun newspaper for
our legal notice of June 23, 1987, and copies of receipt by certi-
fied mail of our notification to all necessary parties.

If additional information is needed, please call. Thank you.
Sincerely,
YATES PETROLEUM CORPORATION
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Albert R. Stall
Engineer
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